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Additional Timely Billing Webinar on  
August 17, 2018 
 
Due to the demand for the August 9th webinar, the Bureau of 
Medical Review, Pended Claims Unit will hold an additional webinar 
on August 17, 2018 at 10:00 AM for all providers regarding the 
Department’s timely filing edits and procedures. There is a 
maximum capacity of 1,500 attendees. Topics that will be 
discussed include:  

• Use of Adjustments vs. Voids in Claims Correction 
• Use of Delay Reason codes 
• Specific instances where delay reason Codes are not 

needed for Claims processing 

There will be time available at the end of the presentation to take 
questions from participants. Advanced registration is required. To 
register for the Timely Billing webinar, please click here. 
 
For more information, please contact the Bureau of Medical 
Review, Pended Claims Unit at 1-800-342-3005 (option 3). 
 

 

  
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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